
 

 
January 15, 2019 
 
Department of Alcohol Beverage Control 
Attn: Stella Esquibel 
3220 S. Higuera Street. Suite 223 
San Luis Obispo, Ca 93401 
 
 
RE:  Public Convenience or Necessity Determination for Los Alamos Depot Mall Pub 

515 Leslie St. #A, Los Alamos 
Board of Supervisors Hearing of January 15, 2019 

 
 
Dear Ms. Esquibel 
 
This letter is to advise the Department of Alcohol Beverage Control that the Board of 
Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara has determined that public convenience would be 
served by the issuance of a Type-48 “On-Sale General for Public Premises” license for the Los 
Alamos Depot Mall Pub, located at 515 Leslie St. #A, in Los Alamos. 
 
This determination is based on the convenience of providing a full bar in a historical and 
convenient location that is walkable for residents of Los Alamos, and the convenience of 
providing ample parking for tourists coming to town for a meal or shopping.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

STEVE LAVAGNINO 

Chair 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Barbara 
 
 
 
cc: Los Alamos Depot Mall Pub, attn. Dan Thompson, 515 Leslie St. #A, Los Alamos, CA  
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